
JUDICIAL COUNCIL OF CALIFORNIA 
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL – BAP-2017-02-MS 
Closed Captioning Services 

 
 

Notice of Intent to Award June 12, 2017 
 
 
The evaluation team has recommended that the Judicial Council of California award a contract to 
Vitac Corporation for Closed Captioning Services, based upon its proposal submitted in response 
to Request for Proposals (RFP) #BAP-2017-02-MS. 
 
Provided contract negotiations can be successfully finalized, the Judicial Council of California 
intends to award the sole source contract for these services to Vitac Corporation. 
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